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FROM THE PRINCIPAL - Anthony Garton 
   

Antonio is a place for leaders 
 

Greetings everyone. 

 

I am always inspired when I hear and read about past and present Antonio students, staff and 

families leading in our community and beyond. 

 

At Antonio we have a wonderful tradition of working in partnership with students and their 

families to develop leaders for today and the future. 

We see every child is capable of leading in their own way at the appropriate time.  I see our 

children of all ages showing leadership to ensure our values of integrity, justice, joy and inspire 

are lived and experienced in words and actions. 

 

I see… 

• Children finding a jumper on the oval and taking it to the owner or someone who can help 

them do so 

• Children helping a friend to find their shoe after leaving the sandpit 

• Children cleaning up after a water spill 

• Children thanking their teacher for their feedback to help them improve 

• Children thanking their coach for teaching them something new 

• Children inviting a peer (not their friend) to join in a game when they don’t seem to be 

playing with anyone 

• Children apologizing for bumping into another student 

• Children celebrating the achievements of others 

• Children reminding their friends to help each other reset their learning tools 

• Children asking a question to understand another person’s point of view 

 

Leadership is not made from standing in front of others and directing others to reach personal 

needs or goals.  There are times when leadership with a strong voice is required, but a strong 

voice that is respected and respectful of all. 

 

Leadership happens every day in the simple, significant actions and words that inspire, 

understand others and create life-giving outcomes to be shared.  

 

We have so many students who lead in this way daily at Antonio and I am grateful to be leading 

alongside them. 

 

Quiz Night Thank you 

I would like to thank Lillian, Lucy, Carly, Adele, Julie and the PFC team for coordinating our 

Antonio Quiz Night last weekend.  It was wonderful to see so many people enjoying themselves 

to support the children and their learning at Antonio.  Thank you for supporting this event online 

or in person when bidding on the silent auction items and purchasing your child’s art.  Thank you 



also to our staff for supporting the setting up and pack up.  We look forward to seeing you all in 

the coming days and weeks for our Sports Day and end of year events to come. 

 

Attendance at School 

You can support your child’s growth and development by ensuring they are regularly at school to 

learn and socialize with their friends.  Regular attendance supports your child to be a stronger, 

resilient person who has deeper connections with teachers and friends who can support and be 

there for them. 

 

World Teachers Day 

Friday 29th October was World Teacher’s Day.  I asked some of our children what they are 

thankful for with their teachers, and this is what they had to say… 

 

“My teachers help me learn.” Angus 

“My teacher is really nice.” Catherine 

“Our teachers organized the Zoo Snooze and help me with RE.” Patrick 

“I’m thankful for their personalities. They make learning fu and tell a lot of jokes. Morning connections 

are great fun!” Savannah and Imogen 

“Thank you for teaching me soccer Ms. Fairley.” Anthony 

“My teachers explain earning activities really well.” Amaya 

 

Kind Regards,     

 
Anthony Garton   

Principal    

 

FROM THE APRIM – Lillian Van Brussel 
   

Last Friday Miss Carol, Miss Noble, Miss Sara and 

Miss Hannah’s classes celebrated a liturgy in the 

Music Room. Father Roman came along to 

celebrate with us. The students have been learning 

about our school value INTEGRITY. 

They learned about the Good Samaritan who used 

his integrity to stop and help someone who was 

badly hurt by some robbers and left on the side of 

the road. Others who passed by, and would be 

expected to stop, were too busy or not interested. 

The Good Samaritan who was a stranger in the land and not held in esteem by those in the land he was 

passing through, stopped and went above and beyond to help. He looked after the wounds of the hurt 

man and took him to an inn where he paid for him to stay and left money for any incidentals. He even 

said he would call past on his way back to pay for any amount outstanding.  



 

Antonio students put this story into their own 

context and responded with such things as using 

integrity to help the teacher, to pick up rubbish, 

to help a friend, make `A’ choices and to do the 

right thing because it is the right thing to do.  

The singing was vibrant as the children celebrated 

their liturgy. How wonderful to see stories from 

2000 years ago having transferred meaning for 

our world today.  

  

FROM THE SPORTS COORDINATOR - Amanda Fairley 
 

 

 

CARDIJN CUP 

 

On Tuesday of Week 3, our Year 5/6 students represented Antonio in the annual Cardijn Cup. We entered 

4 teams in total in AFL, Soccer and Netball. On a warm day our students represented their school well 

with many being recognized for their sportsmanship and conduct on the field of play.  

 

A big congratulations to our Netball 1 team, coached by our own Tanya Bode, who won the grand final 

and were overall winners for the day in the Netball. AFL battled hard and finished in the middle of the 

standings. Our soccer team faced some tough competition. Despite not winning a match for the day, the 

students battled hard and enjoyed a deserved ice cream at the canteen afterwards! 

 

Congratulations to our individual winners form the day: 

• Myah Ford-Wilson awarded overall MVP for netball 

• Amelia Labbozzetta awarded the Spirit award for netball 

• Bailey Roach awarded the Spirit award for soccer 

• Bryce Sim taking out both the Longest Kick and 100m Sprint in the AFL 
 

A big thank you to our wonderful teachers and parent helpers for their support on the day. Without you, 

our students would not have had this opportunity! 

 

AFTERSCHOOL SPORTS 

 

What another great start to afterschool sport! We have entered a record 5 basketball teams this term. 

This would not be possible without the volunteer coaches. A big thank you to: 

• Tanya Bode 

• Andrew Hodgson 

• Michael Knowles 

• Karli Kanck 
 



Our students are having a ball learning new skills in our R-2 t-ball/cricket program on Thursdays! This 

program has gained great participation again. Well done all! We can’t wait to see your improvement over 

the program.  

 

SPORTS DAY 

 

14 DAYS TO GO! Students have been practicing hard in PE to be ready for the day.  

Letters have gone home this week with team announcements, schedule for the day and BBQ orders. 

Please return these orders ASAP! 

 

Amanda Fairley 

Sports Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



SCHOOL COMMUNITY NEWS  
    

   

 
 

 

 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 
  

  

Term 4    

Please be mindful we are adjusting events on our calendar as COVID safe recommendations from 

our State Government and Catholic Education SA.     

 

Week 4   

Wednesday 3rd November – Year 3-6 SACPSSA Athletics Carnival 

Thursday 4th November – Finance Committee 5.00pm, School board 7.00pm  

Friday 5th November – Year 1/2 Liturgy 9.15am 

    

Week 5 – PE Week 

PE Week 

Friday 12th November – Sports Day 9.00 – 2.00pm 

    



 

Week 6    

Friday 19th November – Year 5/6 Liturgy 9.15am 

Saturday 21st November – First Communion Mass 

 

Week 7   

Friday 26th November – Year 1/2 Assembly 9.15am, PFC Meeting 10.00am    

 

Week 8    

Thursday 2nd December – Finance Committee 5.00pm and School Board 6.00pm 

Friday 3rd December – Nativity Performance and Carols Night 

 

Week 9    

School Reports sent home 

Thursday 9th December – Final Day of Term 4 for students 

Friday 10th December – Pupil Free Day 
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